Community Development

Department

DATE: July 21, 2022

TO: Cultural Heritage Commission

FROM: Matt Chang, Planning Manager

RE: Additional Documents, Item No. 6, Public Hearing — 424 Oaklawn

Avenue (Project No. 2488—COA)

The attached written comment was received by 12:00 p.m. on July 21, 2022.



Susana Martinez

From: Jacqueline Howorth

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 8:46 AM

To: Matt Chang; Susana Martinez

Subject: Construction proposal at 424 Oaklawn Ave.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of South Pasadena. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,

We are residents at 426 Oaklawn Avenue in South Pasadena. Our neighbors, Karie and Barry Reynolds, are proposing a
construction project that we thoroughly support. It will have no impact on our property. If you have any questions or
concerns, please feel free to reach out to us.

Best,

Jackie & Greg Howorth
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